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Grassobbio, September 16th, 2016

We hereby advise our customers, which was created a new Monoblock HF1 R/8

code XRM.11.122.001 and code IRM.36.003.001 (for Monoblock with RTM780 H + Cooling Kit),
only to distinguish it from the same , but with a different new X-ray tube.

Therefore, the Monoblock remains the same, and the two different codes highlight the purchase with
X-ray tube IAE RTM780 H 0.3/0.6 , because the X-ray tube Philips RO 0306 0.3/0.6
will be discontinued and will be replaced with new IAE .

The new monoblocs will be perfectly interchangeable with the previous versions.
The technical documentation will follow the monoblocs.

The introduced changes will be treated in conformity to the annex II of 93/42/EEC Directive and
f.m.

The devices continue to satisfy the requirements of the directive

Distinti saluti.
Regards.
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